
 
at the 

University of Oklahoma 
honors 

Entry Year Teachers for 2010-2011 
at a special banquet 

 

Tuesday, April 12, 2011 
6:00-8:00 p.m., Associates Room 

University of Oklahoma Student Union 
 
OWP invites you and an entry year teacher to be our guest at this  
special event.  Each entry year teacher will receive special recognition. 
Administrators of teachers are also welcome to celebrate with us.  
Guests will learn about a New Teacher Initiative OWP is hosting this 
summer.   
 
Please complete the form below and email it to Audra Plummer at 
owpcodirector@yahoo.com.       Or register online at 
https://spreadsheets0.google.com/viewform?formkey=dE5yeVQzbjZWTH
QyaEZHM3pPY2p4NFE6MQ 
 
OWP will mail an official invitation. Please RSVP by April 4. 
 
New Teacher’s Name:    Grade/Subject Taught: 
Email Address: 
Mailing Address:     City:   Zip Code: 
 
School Name: 
School Address:     City:   Zip Code: 
School Administrator: 
 
Invited by: 


